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May 2024 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Year 10 Modern Foreign Languages Trip to Truro College 
 
I am writing to you to let you know about a fantastic opportunity for your child to spend a day at Truro 
College working with students from other schools, alongside students from Truro College and the 
University of Exeter. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, but places are limited to 10, therefore, if more than 10 students wish to 
attend, names will be drawn out of a hat. 
 
The day has been designed to be a practical one and offers a variety of opportunities to apply the 
seven skills needed to become an expert in language learning. Workshops will be in French and 
Spanish, and potentially Greek, Japanese and Portuguese, with a focus on research, translation, 
interpreting and marketing. 
 
Key details are below: 
 

• Monday 1st July 2024. 

• School uniform must be worn. 

• Depart Penryn College at 8.45am to arrive in Truro at 9.30am. 

• Depart Truro at 2.15pm to arrive in Penryn at 3.00pm. 

• Pasties and fruit provided. Students should bring a drink. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for this trip, please return the separate consent form to 
the MFL Office/MFL teacher by Monday 17th June. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail: dribenfors@penryn-
college.cornwall.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Dan Ribenfors 
Head of MFL 
Penryn College 
 

 

 
  
  
 
 

mailto:dribenfors@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:dribenfors@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk

